
 
 Winter Break Closure 
The university will be closed for Winter Break from Thursday, December 21, 2023 through Monday, January 1, 2024. 
iStart eforms will NOT be processed during Winter Break. Finalize and SUBMIT all eforms by Wednesday, December 13, 
2023 at 11:59pm if you want it to be processed in 2023 (this year). 
 Travel Signatures 
Don’t forget to check Page 2 of your I-20 for a valid travel signature if you plan to travel outside the U.S. for the Winter 
Break. If the travel signature is dated before November 20, 2022, it is time for a fresh signature. Log into iStart to access 
the Travel Signature eform. Be sure to give our staff at least 5 business days to process.  
 For information on traveling as an F-1 student, watch this helpful video https://youtu.be/Vhal_O7WBM4

 and explore 
our travel webpage https://www.usf.edu/world/international-services/immigration/travel.aspx  
 Get Ready for Tax Season All F and J visa holders who were physically present in the United States, for any period of time in the year 2023, are 
required to file a tax form in 2024. This is regardless of whether you worked or received income or not for the duration 
of stay. Relax! Tax forms are usually filed between February 15 and the deadline of April 15. 
 OIS will send you a link to 



https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Freportfraud.ftc.gov%2F%23%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ctaylorm%40usf.edu%7Cad7195c6a22f4bf5daf008d9b4272dea%7C741bf7dee2e546df8d6782607df9deaa%7C0%7C0%7C637738903261883783%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ZwJpVUmssEO7IkHl5FE0guBZJnUZAdHyVQWTkRi7JF8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:F1status@usf.edu


Workshops  
 
Feb 20: CPT Q&A Session 
SAVE THE DATE. Details will be shared in the January newsletter.  
 
Feb 9: OPT Q&A Session  
SAVE THE DATE. Details will be shared in the January newsletter.  

 
Winter Break Closures and Things to Do 
  
Grocery Stores/Food 
Publix at USF  




